COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
Enclosures.
19th June, 1939.
Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
16th instant having reference to the plans of pumping
arrangements for The Burntisland Shipbuilding Co's Yard
No. 238, submitted with your commnication of the 10th
instant, and note your remarks.

The plan of genersl pumping arrangement
has been examined and will be approved provided the
arrangements be as shown and amended thereon, and the
remaining requirements of Sections 20 and 34 of the Rules
(1938=9) be complied with so far as they are applicable.

T have to scquaint you that the question

of the flodding of No.3 hold is receiving special consideration,

and I hope to be in a position to advise you in regard to
this point some time to-morrow.
Two copies of the plan now approved
are returned herewlith.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,




